Dear Parents and Carers,

Reception Trip to Statfold Country Park-Wednesday 14th May 2025

Next Wednesday Ash class will be going on their first school trip, and I know the children are all very excited about visiting Statfold Country Park for "Toby's trail and teddy bear picnic."

We went to Statfold last year and were very impressed with the organisation of the day, the

staff and the experiences that have been arranged for the children. They are going to have a wonderful time and make lots of fantastic memories which you can see from the timetable that they have created for us.

We are taking eight adults with us and will be leaving school about 9.15am, returning to school for the end of the school day. If we Toby's Teddy Bear Picnic (EYFS) | Wednesday 14th May 2025| WOODSIDE CofE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Numbers: (30)
Groups: X1
Arrival Time: 10:00 am - 10:15 am
Departure Time: 2 pm - 2:15 pm

	10:15 - 11:00	11:05 - 11:50	11:55 - 12:40	12:45 - 1:30	1:35 - 2:00
Toby's Teddy Bear Picnic Storytelling Workshop Session	Group 1		LUNCH		
Toby's Trail! Museum Tour & Activity Toby The Station Dog Meet & Greet		Group 1	Diane's Diner Seating Area		
Toby's Play Barn Soft Play Session			-	Group 1	
Statfold Railway! Train Ride					Group 1

are late for any reason, I will let the office know who will then contact you.

The children must wear their school uniform, bring a coat and a named packed lunch which should contain a non-fizzy drink. They do not need to bring their book bags to school on the day. If you have ordered lunch from school, we will collect this from the kitchen for your child. Your child does not need to bring any money as we won't be going into the shop. Although the title of the trip is "Toby's trail and teddy bear picnic" we won't be asking the children to bring teddies in as we do not want to lose any precious teds along the way!

I have also created a social story that you might like to share with your child. This will explain the routine of the day, the things that your child will be doing and expectations of behaviour. I will also be sharing this in class with the children throughout next week.

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards

Mrs. Clifford